Baker, SteEhen

From: Chris Vanderpool <chris.vanderpool@hopewelldesigns.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 4:07 PM

To: Baker, Stephen

Cc: Fahira Music

Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Re: I need additional information
Stephen,

The Category 2 shipment coming from Eckert & Ziegler Cesio in the Czech Republic is for Landauer, Inc. a
manufacturer of radiation dosimentry and health physics instrument calibration laboratory. The sources will be
shipped directly to Landauer, Inc. in Illinois and then installed in a Hopewell Designs irradiator system. The
timely arrival of the source to Landauer, Inc. is of high importance to get the irradiator working so the
calibration laboratory can resume their work. The installation of the irradiator and sources is expected to begin
the week of October 22nd and there is a narrow window to get the sources from Czech Republic to Landauer.
IEMA is aware of the installation and is expecting the project to take place during this period.

If it is possible to import the sources and not delay 7 days it will allow Landauer Inc. to get its operations back
up and running so calibration of instrumentation can resume and allow the project to be completed as expected.

Thanks,
Chris

Chris Vanderpool, RRPT
Radiation Safety Officer
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